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Novenber 10, 1980 

To: Paul Uimari, Chairman 
Space Allocation co·mmittee 

From: Jim Carter, Advisor 
The Nishnawbe News 

RE: Relocation of Newspaper Office 

It is my understanding that, during a recent 
meeting between the President and American 
Indian students, Dr. Jamrich suggested that 
they might explore possibilities of acquiring 
an office in the Cohodas building. 

This would seem to be a convenient and practical 
alternative, and I know the students are looking 
forward to making the move, if at all possible. 
I believe their lease on the present office in 
University Center expires Dec. 31. 

cc: Dr. John X. Jamrich 
Mrs. Nancie Hatch 
Mr. Jeff Dickinson 
Dr. Norman Hefke 


